From: Cory Redekop <<u>cory@bbot.ca</u>>
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:54 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Financial Management Committee Delegation

Good morning,

I would like to request to appear as a delegation at the September 9th Financial Management Committee meeting.

The delegation will be from the Burnaby Board of Trade and will reporting back on our economic development activities over the past 12 months and requesting the Financial Management Committee recommend approving an annual economic development grant to the Burnaby Board of Trade.

The delegation will consist of:

Paul Holden President & CEO Burnaby Board of Trade

Mike Kaerne Chair Burnaby Board of Trade

Take care,

Cory Redekop

Director, Policy and Stakeholder Relations
Burnaby Board of Trade
cory@bbot.ca
604-412-0100
#201 – 4555 Kingsway
Burnaby, BC V5H 4T8
Join our Mailing List

Burnaby Business Excellence Awards

The call for nominations is now open for the 21st annual Burnaby Business Excellence Awards! <u>Click here to submit a nomination of a Burnaby business today!</u>

Unsubscribe from BBOT emails

This email and any accompanying attachments are intended solely for the individuals and/or entities to which it is addressed. Dissemination, distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not one of the named recipients, please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your device/messaging account.